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Statement by Australian High Commissioner Greg Wilcock  

on recent events in Bangladesh 

 

 

Australia condemns the recent murders in Bangladesh – as we condemn previous such 
attacks.  
 
We trust these acts will be investigated swiftly and that those responsible will face justice. 
 
The victims were respected citizens. We offer our condolences to their families, friends 
and communities. 
 
Australia stands with Bangladesh, as we stand with other international partners, in 
opposing intolerance and violent extremism.  
 
 
Australian High Commission, Dhaka  
27 April 2016 
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